J.M. HUBER CORPORATION

OIL AND GAS DIVISION ® MID-CONTINENT DISTRICT
7120 1-40 WEST o SUITE 100 AMARILLO, TEXAS 79106

(806) 353-9837 i“ _Tg -39

August 31, 1993

State of New Mexico 4
Mr. Jerry Sexton / (
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re:  Commingle Request
James O’Neill State Lease, S/2 NW/4, Section 7

James O’Neill State Com Lease, N/2 NW/4, Section 7 (¥ V7
T15S-R35E, Lea County, New Mexico
Morton Wolfcamp Field

Operator: J. M. Huber Corporation

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Here is the documentation you requested during your phone conversation with Bill Horne
concerning J. M. Huber Corporation’s request for temporary approval to commingle gas
production from the subject leases for a period of 30 days, beginning September 1, 1993, to
avoid having to shut the well in while waiting on administrative approval from the NMOCD
to commingle production.

An application to commingle was submitted to the NMOCD on August 27, 1993, with
formal approval anticipated during September, 1993. Temporary approval to commingle is
needed because the gas purchaser will be disconnecting the sales meter on the James O’Neill
State Com Lease, effective September 1, 1993, due to low gas sales.

A copy of the application letter is attached for your information. If you require additional
data, please contact Bill Horne.

Sincerely,

J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

Robert R. Glenn
District Production Manager




